
 

**SPECIAL NOTICE** 

Effective April 22, 2022 the Psychiatric Security Review Board will be conducting 

HYBRID hearings.  Acquittees, Attorneys, Board Members, and sworn Witnesses 

are encouraged to resume hearing attendance in person at PAGE HALL, ROOM 

217, CVH, MIDDLETOWN, CT.   

In person participants will be required to wear a mask.  Other participants, 

including community observers are asked to participate virtually via Zoom, a 

video conference platform.  Victims may participate virtually or in person.  If a 

community observer wishes to participate in person, please contact Vanessa 

Cardella at the email address below.   

If you wish to attend the hearing virtually, you must submit an email address in 

order to receive a link to the hearing, per the directions below:    

1. Email your email address to Vanessa.Cardella@ct.gov 

2. To participate in the hearing virtually:  

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84112687563?pwd=VGJxZkgwSHV4S1FPU2RYMmc4VUs3dz09 
  
Meeting ID: 841 1268 7563 
Passcode: 435191 
  
Dial by your location 
1 646 558 8656 US 
  
Meeting ID: 841 1268 7563 
Passcode: 435191 
  
One tap mobile 
+13017158592,,84112687563#,,,,,,0#,,435191# US  

 

3. To join the hearing, click on the email link from any computer, tablet or 

smartphone.  A desktop or laptop with camera and speaker is preferable 

4. Should you have any questions, please email Vanessa Cardella at 

Vanessa.Cardella@ct.gov   
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